THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

June 29, 2017

Mr. Paul Sheridan
Dearborn, Michigan

Dear Mr. Sheridan,

Thank you for your thoughtful gift. The President and I are
heartened by the outpouring of support that we have received from
all across our blessed Nation.

As First Lady, it is an honor to serve this great country and the
American people who I hold so close to my heart. Our family is
grateful for your support and encouragement.

Again, thank you for your kind gesture.

With best wishes,



